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The Department of Zoology at D. P. Bhosale College, Koregaon, organized 

an engaging guest lecture on 6th October 2023 in celebration of World Wildlife 

Week. The focus of the lecture was on leopards, including their fascinating facts 

and characteristics. The lecture was delivered by Mr. Satyajeet Gujar, a 

distinguished member of the Nature and Social Foundation, Satara. Dr. Mrs. S. 

P. Nalawade and other dedicated faculty members of the department played 

pivotal roles in organizing this educational event, which witnessed enthusiastic 

participation from the students. 

 

Guest lecture delivered by Mr. Satyajeet Gujar 

The guest lecture attracting an attentive audience comprising both students 

and faculty members. Mr. Satyajeet Gujar, a passionate wildlife enthusiast and 

expert, commenced the lecture with great enthusiasm and knowledge. 



Mr. Gujar began the lecture by providing a comprehensive introduction to 

leopards, highlighting their importance in the animal kingdom and ecosystems. 

The lecture was interspersed with intriguing facts about leopards, such as their 

remarkable adaptability, incredible agility, and unique hunting strategies. 

Mr. Gujar delved into the physical and behavioural characteristics of 

leopards, emphasizing their distinctive spotted coats and solitary nature. 

The speaker discussed the various habitats in which leopards can be found and 

explained their global distribution, emphasizing the need to protect their natural 

habitats. 

Mr. Gujar shed light on the challenges facing leopard populations, 

including habitat loss and human-wildlife conflicts. He also discussed the efforts 

being made by organizations like the Nature and Social Foundation, Satara, to 

mitigate these challenges. 

 

Group Photo 

 

The students of D. P. Bhosale College actively engaged with Mr. Gujar 

during the lecture. They posed thoughtful questions and participated in 



discussions about leopard behaviour, conservation, and the importance of 

preserving these majestic creatures. 

The guest lecture on leopards during World Wildlife Week was a 

tremendous success, thanks to the expertise and dedication of Mr. Satyajeet 

Gujar, as well as the support of the faculty members and the enthusiastic 

involvement of the students. The event not only expanded the knowledge of those 

in attendance but also deepened their appreciation for the beauty and significance 

of leopards in our natural world. 

In conclusion, this educational initiative embodied the spirit of World 

Wildlife Week, serving as a reminder of the urgent need to protect and conserve 

our planet's remarkable biodiversity. 
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